
TTT Flashes - #9 2023-2024                     

May 22nd, 2024 

District 205 Faculty Association 

 

Outstanding Issues  

We will address the following issues with the district at our labor management meeting 
scheduled for May 28th: 

1. Summer Construction Work and Closure of Thornwood and Thornridge High School. 

 

2. Development and implementation of a Three-Year Evaluation Cycle. 

  

3. Questionable evaluation practices outside of Article 17 of our CBA. 

  

4. Clarification of the requirements to obtain lane changes (Article 26). 

  

5. TABS meeting dates and agenda. 

  

6. Assessment of the new Joint Committees format. 

  

7. Attendance Bonus payout and notification. 
 
 

Our goal is to clarification on each of these issues at our meeting. We will update everyone’s 
personal email no later than the first week of June. Please get in touch with Dwayne Bearden 
(FA President) or Ken Wendorff (FA Executive Director) for any questions or concerns.  

Enjoy Your Summer Break!!!!!!!! 


